A SOCONY MOBIL COMPANY

Post Office Box 2406
Hobbs, New Mexico
Cctober 6, 1958

Rew Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
100 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Mr, Emery C. Arnold
Gentlemen:

In reference to your letter of October 1, 1958, we are re-
scheduling our packer leakage test on the Jicarilla "C", Well #3.

The following schedule will be followed throughout the testing
period:

Shut-In 1047/58 to 10/14/58

Flow P.C. 10/14/53 to 10/21/58
Shut-In 10/21/58 to 10/28/58

Flow M.V, to Air (3 Hours) 10/28/58

Yours very truly,
MAGNOLIA PETROLEUM COMPANY

Lee.E. Robinson, Jr. 2%
District Superintendent
Natural Gas Department
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